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NOTIFICATION
ADMISSION TO PG MEDICAL COURSES-2023

FINAL CATEGORY LIST PUBLISHED

   The Final Category list of candidates for admission to  PG Medical Courses for

the year 2023 is published on Commissioner for Entrance Examinations

website: www.cee.kerala.gov.in. Candidates can view the Category list in the

‘PG Medical - Candidate Portal - 2023’.  As no valid complaints are received

from candidates against the Provisional Category List published, the same is

published as the final category list. 

   As per the direction from the Admission Supervisory Committee

(ASC/100/23/MBBS/NRI, dated.14.07.2023), candidates, who have been given

relaxation in visa validity and who have submitted an affidavit from their sponsor

along with the online application have been provisionally included in the category

list.  However, the provisional NRI Status and the allotment to be received by

such candidates in NRI Quota Seats ( if any) will be canceled, if they do not

upload the valid visa on or before the last date for the Option Confirmation to

Second Phase Allotment for PG Medical Courses to be announced by the

Commissioner for Entrance Examinations.
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